
Testimonials 
We had our beautiful house built in 2006 and we are still very pleased with the quality of the 
construction and the incredible attention to detail.  We spent a great deal of time looking for a general 
contractor in High Point with a good reputation.  We are glad we listened to everyone and chose 
Craig Shoe, Inc..  What I was most impressed with, was how Craig kept an open line of 
communication with us during the entire process.  Whenever we had a question or concern, it was 
quickly handled personally by Mr. Shoe. 
 
K. Jonasson 

 
 

Mr. Shoe, 
I don’t know that I made it clear to you that I really appreciate the work you did on my home.  I told 
Fran the other day that I wish I’d had you build the thing in the first place.  That’s about as high a 
compliment as I can pay.  Your folks did a really good job.   Everything is slick, sturdy, beautiful.  We 
both really are pleased with the rooms and with the quality. 
 
Thank you, 
Skip 

 
 
Dear Craig, 
Deb and I wanted to take a moment to tell you how happy we are with our dream home.  When we 
first saw the home in its initial stage of construction we fell in love with the floor plan you had selected 
and the attention to detail.  The home site, while under construction, was clean at the end of each 
work day.  We have built a few homes over the years and I had never seen that before!  The choice 
of plans you had made fit our needs to a T!  We were looking for a home that we could live on one 
level, but had additional space for our family upstairs when they came to visit.  This was the one. 
 
Since we purchased the home in the early stage of construction, we wanted to be involved in 
selecting cabinets, color, flooring, and all the details that make a house our home.  I was a bit 
apprehensive at first, since we can be very selective, and wondered if you would be willing to 

accommodate our selections (and sometimes our indecision about details).  Not only did you support 
our ideas, but were so helpful in adding suggestions of your own using your years of experience to 
lead us in the right direction.  As construction progressed, you met our deadlines even with the 
weekly additions or minor changes we made.  As we neared completion, we decided to add a pool 
and circle drive.  That was not in the plans, but you provided us with the contacts and supervised the 
installation to be sure we would be satisfied.  I guess the biggest surprise was finishing a custom 
home on schedule as promised.  I know it wasn’t easy with the changes we made, but you delivered 
our dream home on time, the way we wanted it, and within our agreed budget. 
 
We have loved living here and have had such a great time building memories.  We even had our 
son’s and daughter-in-law’s wedding and reception at our home. 
 
So Deb and I want to thank you and let you know that we truly appreciate all your efforts and wish 
you continued success.  We will be sure to tell any of our friends who want to build a new home to 
contact you. 
 
With much appreciation, 
Mark & Deb Kalstrup 


